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EUROPEAN INVESTMENT BANK CO-FINANCES CRETE-ATTICA  
INTERCONNECTION 

 

The company “ADMIE (IPTO) HOLDING S.A.” (or “Company”), informs that its Affiliate, ADMIE 

(IPTO) SA, announces the participation of the European Investment Bank (EIB) in the financing 

of Crete-Attica interconnection, a project with a total budget of 1 billion euros, being 

implemented by IPTO’s fully owned subsidiary “Ariadne Interconnection”. 

 

“Ariadne Interconnection” and EIB signed a 200-million-euro loan agreement, with the option 

of extending the funding by 100 million euros. The funding is guaranteed by the Greek State 

and has a duration of 20 years, including a 5-year grace period. The possibility of EIB’s 

participation in the financing of the project was provided as an option in the loan agreement 

signed in July 2020 with Eurobank, which was activated ensuring even better financing terms. 

Crete-Attica interconnection is the largest energy infrastructure project currently under 

construction in Greece. Its financing comes from three sources: bank lending, equity and EU 

funding. The equity amounts to 200 million euros. As to the bank lending, the project is now 

co-financed equally by Eurobank and EIB (with 200 million euros each). For the remaining 

amount of 400 million euros, the co-financing tools of Greece and the European Union will be 

deployed. 

 

Minister of Environment and Energy, Kostas Skrekas, stated: “The electrical interconnection of 

Crete with the mainland is pivotal in achieving our goal to overhaul the electricity system in the 

next few years. Connecting the largest Greek island with the national electricity transmission 

network is a decisive step in this direction, as well as in the transition of the country to a low 

carbon footprint economy”.   

 

Mr. Manos Manousakis, President and CEO of IPTO, pointed out: "The participation of EIB 

secures even better financing terms for the flagship project of Crete’s interconnection to the 

mainland grid, while it reaffirms the confidence of the European bank in the projects of IPTO. 

We are particularly satisfied with the implementation progress of the project, which brings 

significant economic and environmental benefits for all citizens of Greece". 



Mr. Christian Kettel Thomsen, European Investment Bank Vice President, commented: “The 

European Investment Bank is committed to supporting transformational energy investment 

across Greece. The new EIB 200 million long-term financing backs one of the longest submarine 

power links in the world essential to increasing transmission of green energy from Crete and 

increase use of clean energy in Greece. 
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